
Minidoka County School District 

Insurance Renewal Option 
February 22, 2016 

 
Minidoka Trustees:  
 
Our district is currently insured with Moreton Insurance, who provides us with 
excellent customer service and a dividend refund because they are associated 
with ISBA. We have had a request to give us a quote from another company. 
However, I wanted the board’s input on whether we need to go out to bid or, 
because this is a professional service, we continue to just renew our contract with 
them. 
 
I asked Mr. Tribe to provide his opinion, which he did in an attached document.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
Based on the opinion of Mr. Tribe, it is my recommendation that the board 
approve the renewal of our policy with Moreton Insurance without the need to go 
out to bid. I make this recommendation based on the close relationship we have 
with ISBA and the fact that Moreton Insurance is the only provider that also works 
with them in such a close way. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Kenneth W. Cox 
Superintendent 
 


